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It is appropriate for facilities to ask residents not to leave the facility, unless for a necessary medical 
reason that cannot be addressed in the facility. For those insistent on taking residents out of the facility, 
SLCR recommends the following: 
 

• Only legally authorized persons may remove a resident from the facility. This may be a durable 
power of attorney for healthcare (if the DPOA has been enacted), a legal guardian or the resident 
themselves. 

• Before a resident leaves, the facility should follow the discharge regulations to the extent 
possible so that the resident receives appropriate care while away from the facility. 

• Upon leaving the facility, the resident, their legal representative and all those required by 
regulation should be given a written emergency discharge notice. It is imperative that the notice 
contain the required elements stated in regulation, including the reason for discharge (as 
permitted in regulation) and the location to which the resident is being discharged. 

• Those taking the resident out of the facility are to be informed that the resident will not be 
permitted to return until the restrictions currently in place are lifted. When appropriate, 
residents may be required to obtain clearance from their medical provider which may include 
proof of a negative COVID-19 screening. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
For the latest information related to Long-Term Care, please subscribe to our weekly listserv at: 
http://cntysvr1.lphamo.org/subscribeltc.html. 
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